
 

He is the reason for the season 
Superior Catholics Youth Group will be serving with St Vincent de Paul this year. 

Meet in Kress Hall to sort and prepare Christmas presents for those families in 

need throughout our community. Gifts are donated through the Cathedral School and 

delivered on December 14th.  

RSVPs must be received no later than December 10th. 

11am-12pm  Sort Gifts 

12pm-12:30pm  Lunch 

12:30pm   Begin delivering gifts (optional). 

Participants will be chaperoned by Youth Group Parents and St Vincent de Paul 

members who are Safe Trained with completed background checks. 

 

Please contact Virginia Kovaleski at 952.300.1671 or downeyvr@aol.com to 

RSVP or with any questions on getting involved with our Youth Group! 


